
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Now more than ever we must oppose the corporate takeover of our democracy. Please help Oregon 
lead the way to a better America. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Toni Romei 
11375 SW Erste Pl 
Portland, OR 97223-3950 
 
 
 


